
 

 

 

 
 

Announcing the 11th Annual South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce 
 Education Foundation Scholarship Awards 

 
February 14, 2025 

 

Dear Chamber Member, 
 

It’s a time of celebration and renewed commitment to the future of our community! 
 

The South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce is proud to announce the 11th Annual Scholarship Awards through the 

Education Foundation (EIN: 85-2930060), a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to enhancing and supporting 
educational opportunities for students in the South San Francisco Unified School District. 

 
With the continued support of local business sponsors and community partners, we aim to make 2025 our most ambitious 

year yet. Last year, we awarded $48,000 in scholarships to 46 exceptional students. This year, we’ve set our sights even 

higher, with a goal to award $60,000 to help more students achieve their dreams of attending college, university, trade 
schools, or vocational training programs. 

 
Your support makes all the difference. A donation of $1,000 or more provides much-needed financial assistance to deserving 

students and inspires them to bring their skills and education back to our community. Contributions of $5,000 or more will 
be recognized in event publicity and printed materials. Most importantly, your donation is 100% tax-deductible, and every 

dollar goes directly toward helping these students take the next step in their journey. 

 
The highlight of our program is the 11th Annual Scholarship Luncheon, where we celebrate the achievements of our 

scholarship recipients. Sponsors are invited to personally present the awards to the students at this event—a powerful and 
inspiring way to see the impact of your support firsthand. 

 

To participate in this important initiative, please make your check payable to the:  
 

South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce Education Foundation 
(noting "Scholarship Fund 501(c)(3)") and send it to: 

South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce 
213 Linden Avenue, South San Francisco, CA 94080 

 

You can also contribute online at: https://www.ssfchamber.com/education-foundation.htm 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce at (650) 588-1911. 
 

Thank you for investing in the future of our students and our community. Your generosity and belief in their potential help 

turn dreams into reality. 
 

Warm regards, 

Kevin Williams 
Chairman, Education Scholarship Committee 

South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce 
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